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Old Republic Title's Updated Privacy Notice 

The Gramm-Leach-Bliley Act (GLBA), codified at 15 U.S.C. §§ 6801 et seq., requires 

title companies to develop and implement a written information security program that 

describes the procedures they employ to protect the security and confidentiality of their 

customers' nonpublic personal information. This includes the issuance of a Privacy 

Notice. 

Old Republic Title has recently completed our regular review of our Notice. We 

continue to utilize the Federal Trade Commission model form. Two areas have been 

updated: 

1.  Our Affiliate section is reflective of our current Form 9 

2.  The States Notice section now refers to our online Privacy Notice – States 

Privacy Rights. 

The updated form and instructions for the same can be found on StarsLink on the 

"ORT Forms and Endorsements" page. 
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